
Personal Information
Name _____________________________________________________________________

Address ____________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________    State _________    Zip Code _________

Phone _____________________    Email _________________________________________

Donation Information

  $50 - $499 - Friend		    $500 - $999 - Copper		   $1,000 - $2,499 - Bronze

  $2,500 - $4,999 - Silver	   $5,000 - $9,999 - Gold	   $10,000 - Platinum

I would like my name/donation acknowledged on the donor wall        Yes *        No

Donations acknowledged on the donor wall will be printed as it appears above unless otherwise indicated.

If you would like to make a donation “in honor” or “in memory” of a loved one please indicate here:

  In memory of        In honor of      Name of loved one _______________________________

I would like my loved one’s name acknowledged on the donor wall with mine        Yes*        No

Credit Card Information
Amount    $_____________________    Name on Card _______________________________

Card # ____________________________    Exp Date __________    CSV Code ___________

Signature __________________________________________________    Date ____________

Thank you for your tax deductible contribution.
Make checks payable to: Titusville Area Health Center Foundation
406 West Oak Street, Titusville, PA 16354  •  titusvillehospital.org  •  814-827-1060

* Donations must be received by January 10, 2024 to be included on the donor wall.
Scan to make

online donation.



You Can    
Help

Chances Are
You or someone you know has been affected by cancer

You have lost or will lose someone you love to cancer

Someone in your community is undergoing
cancer treatment right now

Titusville Area Hospital is planning to renovate the Oncology Department. The renovation will include a spacious infusion
area, comforting exam rooms and the addition of state-of-the-art equipment allowing patients to receive the highest level 
of care without the need to travel outside the area. The Oncology Department will be located near the front lobby making 
it easier for patients to access care. The project is expected to be completed by Spring of 2024. The Titusville Area Health 
Center Foundation is raising funds to help facilitate this major renovation. All donations will directly benefit this vital
project and chances are it will benefit someone you know.

Please reach out to me for further discussion of this project, 814-827-1060 or kclark2@mmchs.org.

Very Sincerely, 

Kelly Clark
Titusville Area Health Center Foundation
Marketing and Communications Specialist


